
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  February 9, 2023 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Coins for Catholic Schools 

in Fort Myers 
Thank you to all of the students who brought in 

coins for Catholic schools last week!  We raised a 

total of $943.00, that includes approximately $600 

in coins and the remaining in dollar bills.  3rd Grade 

won our coin challenge by bringing in $108.00! 

Preschool came in 2nd place and 6th grade came 

in 3rd place. These coins will be sent to St. Francis 

Xavier Catholic school in Fort Myers, Florida to help 

with repairs from the hurricane.  If there are any 

remaining funds, they will give them to their 

families who lost their homes from the hurricane.  

Thank you! 

2023-2024 Registrations 

To help us plan for next school year,  please 
turn in your school registration form for next 
year by Friday, February 17th.  We have 
received a lot of interest from new families 
and have some classes near capacity,  so to 
ensure your child’s spot, return your 
registration form by February 17th.  Thank 
you! 

Science Fair - Feb. 16th 

Middle School Science Fair will be on 

Thursday, February 16th.  

You are invited to join us for our Science Fair next 

Thursday, February 16th!  Students in grades 5-8 have been 

working hard on completing their projects for the Science 

Fair and are excited to present them!  Grades 6-8 will be 

presenting their projects after school to the judges. 5th 

grade projects are not judged but will be displayed.  

Students in grades 6-8 will bring their projects to school in 

the morning, and will need to stay after school for judging. 

*More details will be sent home from Mrs. Heimkes.  

Families are welcome to come at 5:00pm to view the 

projects.  Winners will be announced at 5:30pm 

• Doors Open to the public—5:00pm (families can 

come to view the projects) 

• Winners announced—5:30pm 

Muffins with Mom 

Thank you to all of the moms and 

family members who joined us on 

Tuesday for Muffins with Mom!  We 

had a great turnout!   

Remember Donuts with Dad is next 

Wednesday, Feb. 15th!   



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs. Feb. 9        -School Mass 9:00am, grade 8 

Tues. Feb. 14       -Late Start, school begins 10:10am 

Tues. Feb. 14       -100th Day of School! 

Wed. Feb. 15       -Donuts with Dad 7:45-8:30am 

Thurs. Feb. 16       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 7 

Thurs. Feb. 16     -Science Fair - Doors open 5pm to view  

                               projects.  Winners announced 5:30pm 

Mon. Feb. 20        -NO SCHOOL 

Wed. Feb. 22        -Ash Wednesday, Mass 9:00am 

Thurs. Feb. 23      -School Mass 9:00am, grade 6 

Thur. Feb. 23       -PreK & Kind. Open House 4:30-6:30pm 

Fri. Feb. 24           -Stations of the Cross 2pm 

Wed. March 1        -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 2      -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Sat. March 11        -St. Patrick’s Day Parade 

Sun. March 12      -Bowling Fundraiser Huikko’s 2-4pm 

March 13-17         -Optional Spring conferences this week 

Fri. March 24        -End of 2nd quarter 

March 27-31         -NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 

Sun. April 23         -First Holy Communion 

Sat. May 6            -Spring Dinner Auction 

Sun. July 23        -St. Timothy’s @ MN Twins Game! 

Peace of Mind parenting webinars 
 

JULES NOLAN PARENT SESSION 
“Stress, Anxiety, Perfectionism, and Motivation” 

February 23, 7:00pm 
 

Stress and Anxiety are more prevalent now in the lives of 
school-aged children than ever before. How does 
perfectionism play into our child's stress and anxiety? How 
can we teach motivation without feeding perfectionism? This 
session will address behavioral and biological factors that 
influence the development of anxiety and perfectionistic 
tendencies. You will leave with concrete, parenting strategies 
to combat stress, anxiety, and perfectionism, and learn how 
to foster self-motivation in our children. 
need more enrichment.  
 

Register here: https://calendly.com/drjulesnolan/pom-3-0-

feb-for-parents-stress-anxiety-perfectionism-and-motivation?

month=2023-02 

St. Timothy’s Youth Ministry Winter  

Lock-In POSTPONED 

The Youth Ministry Lock-in scheduled for this 
Friday, February 10th has been postponed to this 
spring.  Youth group parents please check your 
emails for a message from Baylyn. 

Youth Ministry Events: 

 Winter Lock-in– POSTPONED 

 Friday Night Live- February 17th 6:30-9:30pm, 
school gym 

 40 Hours Youth Adoration Hour- March 18th @ 
St. Ignatius 

 Lenten Retreat Day (Feed My Starving 
Children & NET Lifeline)- April 1st 

 Archdiocesan Youth Day- April 29th 
 

REMINDERS: 

Extreme Faith Camp 2023: Forms for EFC 2023 
have been emailed out and have been available at 
Open Youth Room. Fundraising information will start 
to come out soon so we can get a jump start on it! 
There is an early bird camp cost for campers this 
year, so make sure to register before March! 

 

Open Youth Room Meals Needed: We are in need 
of meals for Open Youth Room for several remaining 
dates in 2023! If you haven't provided a meal yet, 
please follow this link and choose a date that works 
best for you. Feel free to reach out if you need ideas 
for meals!  https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/409094ca5ac22abf58-open1#/ 
 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or 

if you would like to volunteer for any upcoming events! 

bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org 

 

Prayer to Our Lady of Lourdes 

Feast Day is February 11 

Oh ever immaculate Virgin, Mother of 
Mercy, Health of the Sick, Refuge of Sinners, 
Comfortess of the Afflicted, you know my 
wants, my troubles, my sufferings. Look 
upon me with mercy. When you appeared in 
the grotto of Lourdes, you made it a privileged sanctuary 
where you dispense your favors, and where many 
sufferers have obtained the cure of their infirmities, both 
spiritual and corporal. I come, therefore, with 
unbounded confidence to implore your maternal 
intercession. My loving Mother, obtain my request. I will 
try to imitate your virtues so that I may one day share 
your company and bless you in eternity. Amen.  

Donuts with Dad -  
Wed. Feb. 15 

Donuts with Dad is next Wednesday, 

February 15th.  Dads are invited to 

the school with their St. Timothy’s 

students to enjoy a special treat of muffins/donuts, juice 

and coffee before school anytime from 7:45-8:30am.  If 

Dad cannot attend, students may be brought by the other 

parent, or another special someone. (one guest per family 

for each event)  We hope that you can join us! 



DEADLINE APPROACHING FOR SCHOLARSHIPS!!  Apply Now! 

AIM HIGHER DEADLINE FEBRUARY 22nd 

The application period for scholarships through AIM Higher and the Schulze Foundation is now open.  AIM Higher is for 

students entering K-8, the Schulze Foundation Scholarships are for Preschoolers. 

AIM Higher offers two scholarships, worth $1000 each.   

1. THE AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The Aim Higher Scholarship is awarded to students from families seeking tuition assistance. The 

scholarship follows students through 8th grade and to other Catholic schools.  

2. THE CSAF/AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The CSAF/Aim Higher Scholarship is awarded to five students from families with the most tuition 

assistance need per eligible school.  

The Aim Higher  application period is from Nov. 1—Feb. 22.    

For application information, visit: https://aimhigherfoundation.org/scholarships/ 
 

The Schulze Foundation Preschool Scholarship offers the following:  

Preschool scholarships will be awarded ranging from $500 to $3000 and will be sent directly to the preschool to pay for tuition. 

Applications will be accepted for the 2023-2024 school year beginning November 1, 2022.  You are eligible to apply if:  Your child will be 

attending an eligible Catholic preschool; Your child will be in their last year of preschool in 2023-2024 and Your family is middle-income. The 

Schulze Early Learning Scholarship application portal will open on November 1, 2022.  *Note, with this scholarship, the application period 

closes when they are out of funds.  So apply early before they run out! 

Apply online at: https://schulzefamilyfoundation.org/ 

More Muffins with Mom pictures! 



Catholic Schools Week Fun! 





Science Museum pictures coming next week! 


